
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the holiday season quickly approaches, the Arrowhead Design Review Committee would like 

to remind all Arrowhead residents of the rules and regulations regarding the placement of winter 

and holiday outdoor lighting within Arrowhead.  

 

Holiday Lighting 

Holiday lighting is permitted between November 15 and January 15 of the following year 

between the hours (MST) of 5PM and midnight.  Colored or white lights are allowed on 

structures, however no blinking or chasing lights will be allowed.  Plastic statuary, inflatable lawn 

display and other similar ornate displays containing un-natural materials are not permitted.  

 

Winter Season Lighting 

Winter seasonal lighting shall be restricted to only lights installed on natural vegetation.  White, 

colored or multicolored string lights are permitted.  No blinking or chasing lights are allowed. 

Winter season lighting is permitted between November 15 and April 15 of the following year and 

between the hours (MST) of 5PM and midnight. 

 

 
 


